
Report on Management Employee Relations Committee 
January 12, 2021 
Submitted by Carole McDougall 
Vice Chair, BoPC 

The Management Employee Relations (MER) Committee provides the opportunity for Halifax Regional 
Police (HRP) senior management and Halifax Regional Police Association (HRPA) board members to 
discuss items that arise that are not part of the collective agreement. Meetings are held the first 
Wednesday of each month as required. 

Chair Natalie Borden represents the BoPC on MER but due to conflicts in her schedule, asked Carole 
McDougall to sit in and report on the December and January meetings. 

The December and January meetings were held by teleconference and discussion centred around 
training, number of eligible retirements, upcoming presentation to the board on body worn video 
(December meeting), progress on recruitment, acting NCO selections and notice that the funeral for 
Calgary police officer, Sgt. Andrew Harnett, is to be live streamed.  
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